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On behalf of the Rialto Unified School District Board of
Education and Superintendent Dr. Cuauhtémoe Avila,
congratulations to Mr. Armando Urteaga, Jehue Middle School
Principal, for being selected by the Association of California
School Administrators (ACSA), Region 12, to receive a top
education award. ACSA is the largest organization for school
administrators and leaders in the United States, serving more than
17,000 California educators. Mr. Urteaga will be honored as the
“2017 Middle School Principal of the Year,” during
ACSA’s annual Spring Celebration on Thursday, April 20, 2017. San
Bernardino County Superintendent of Schools, Ted Alejandre, and
ACSA’s State President, Ralph Gomez-Porras, will be in attendance
to perform the ceremonial duties. “On behalf of the Board of Education,
I am extremely proud of Mr. Urteaga’s ACSA recognition,” stated
Superintendent, Dr. Avila. “This RUSD leader was nominated, and
selected, for excellence in his field. Please join me in congratulating this
deserving leader for his tireless commitments to our District, and for
earning this respected recognition.”




